Council Order: 2022-07 Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard

Date: January 24, 2022

Transfer of General Fund Free Cash To Randolph Redevelopment Authority

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve a transfer of \$50,000 from the certified General Fund free cash to the Randolph Redevelopment Authority. The purposes for the transfer are to support the efforts of the Authority to implement the Urban Renewal Plan (URP) for Crawford Square and to support ongoing consulting, engineering and legal services required by the Authority.